
                                                                

To all Residents and Businesses,  
 
Silver Spring Metro Work  
 

We are sorry to inform you that we will temp occupy Colesville Rd.  between Wayne Ave. 
and East West HWY to place a Forklift Lull to hoist Escalator Equipment and Materials for Metro. 
Work will be done from 9/11/22 to 10/13/22 from 10pm to 6am (Sunday through Friday) while 
Metro is closed to lessen the impact on the public. We will have certified flaggers help direct 
pedestrians on sidewalk for their safety. Signage Will be in place to help motorist thru work zone. 
Any questions or concerns prior to start of work please contact Traffic Supervisor Francisco Reyes 
(240) 481-6366. 
 
THANKS,  

 
 
Francisco Reyes  
Traffic Supervisor 
Permit Expeditor  
Cell: 240-481-6366  
Email: Freyes@startsafetyllc.com 

 


